Star Valley Middle School

999 Warrior Way
Afton, Wyoming 83110
Phone (307) 885-5208 • FAX (307) 885-0472
Steven Burch, Principal
Jake Rich, Assistant Principal

Dear Students and Families,

Welcome to a brand new school year at Star Valley Middle School! I hope your summer was filled with fun, rest, and time with family and friends. We're excited to get the year started and can't wait to see our students back in the building.

To our incoming 7th-grade students from Osmond and Etna, this is your chance to come together as Warriors and start your middle school journey as one team. While you're coming from two different schools, you now get to learn, grow, and build friendships with each other in a shared space. We're excited to help you feel connected, confident, and ready to make the most of your time here.

To our 8th-grade students, we're ready to help you prepare for success at the next level. As leaders in our school, we know you'll set a strong example and continue to build on all you've learned so far.

We're excited for what this year holds and grateful to be on this journey with you.

Go Warriors,

Steve Burch Principal, Star Valley Middle School